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Driffield Northfield Infant 

School 

Essential Dates 

Non uniform for Friends 

Friday 25th March 

Morris Dancing 

Tuesday 29th March Y1 & 2 

Friday 1st April  Foundation 

Bike Maintenance Day 

Monday 4th April           
bring your bike for an MOT 
—all welcome 

Grasshoppers Elmswell 
Farm trip 

Tuesday 5th April 

Dragonflies Elmswell 
Farm trip 

Wednesday 6th April 

Foundation Bunny Hop 

Thursday 7th April 

Friends Easter             
Eggstravaganza 

Thursday 7th April 

Dragonflies Wolds Gym 

Friday 8th April 

Break up for  Easter 

Friday 8th April 

Return to School 

Monday 25th April 

 

Dear Parents 

Here are a few 

items of news and 

information for rest 

of this half term. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Friends News 

Friday 25th March is a non    

uniform day with a  donation of an 

Easter Egg for the Friends tombola to 

be held on Thursday 7th April from 

3pm.  Details of the Easter Bonnet    

Parade to follow. 

Morris Dancing 

We are having the      

Makara Morris Dancers 

come into school during 

the week of 28th March 

and all the children will 

be taking part in dance 

workshops. 

School Trips 

Foundation 

Playdale Farm—Thursday 5th May 

Please complete the consent form and return 

to school with payment, thank you 

Y2 

Bempton and Flamborough—

Grasshoppers—13th June 

Dragonflies—14th June 

Sewerby Park—Wednesday 6th July  

Y1                                                                    

To be arranged 

 

Information about Y1 & 2 

trips will be sent home shortly  

                     Late Arrivals 

Please can we remind you that the children need to arrive at school on time 
with teaching and learning beginning as soon as the children enter the 
classroom.  Even arriving a few minutes late means children are missing  

valuable teaching time.  Arriving after everyone else can also impact on a 
child’s emotional wellbeing, making them feel different from the rest of 
the class.  Late attendance is monitored and under the Local Authority   

Attendance Policy can lead to a fixed penalty of £1000.  Please ensure your 
child is  arriving on time for their class everyday so that all our children 

receive the best opportunities to reach their potential, thank you. 

Dogs 

Please can we ask that 
you do not bring your 
dogs onto the school 

grounds or leave them 
tied up at the gates 
when dropping off/
collecting  children.      

Many thanks 

Foundation Bunny 

Hop 

Foundation will be 

taking part in a 

Bunny Hop for Dove 

House Hospice on   

Thursday 7th April.     

Details to follow 


